
Calling all angels, magi, and shepherds, calling all cows, sheep, donkeys, and camels
to come join us Sunday, December 15, 2024 for our annual Christmas Pageant. It will

be happening between the services in the Multipurpose room. Huge thanks to
Jonathon and Brogan who are directing it this year. Youth will be practicing their

parts at Youth Group the next few weeks and then there will be rehearsal that
morning for all the kids starting at 9am. If you can help check in with Jonathon and

Brogan. Looking forward to gathering for our Christmas Pageant.


